
 

The Town of Bourbon is accepting applications for a full-time employee to perform duties in 
the water and wastewater utility departments. Wastewater Certification  Class I-SP and Water 
Certifications WT3 and DSS , and a CDL license is a plus but not required.  Applications and job 
description can be picked up at the Town of Bourbon’s Clerk-Treasurer’s office, located at 104 E. 
Park Avenue, from 8:00 am to 4 p.m. Monday through Friday.  Applications will be accepted through 
Monday, December 2, 2024. Any questions contact Steve Walsh at (574) 354-9618. 


